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FEMALE SUSPECT  

CAUGHT ON VIDEO 

COMMITTING A THEFT  

 

                                                                                                                                                                     Link Video: https://youtu.be/FnLvkQqt_Bc 

Update 04.29.19 
 

Detectives have identified the female suspect who committed the theft as Tara Lynn 
Zakrie, W/F, 11/26/1981, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Zakrie was taken into custody on April 26th and charged with Grand Theft.  
Original 04.18.19 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a grand theft that occurred on 
Tuesday, April 2nd at approximately 4:44 P.M. The incident occurred at the Home Depot 
located at 1000 Northeast 4th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim left his wallet on top of the self-
check out register. The female suspect walked up moments later to the same register 
and began to scan her items when she took the wallet from the register and placed it 
into her purse. At no time did the suspect attempt to give the wallet back or notify any of 
the store employees. The suspect committed the grand theft with a minor present.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or can identify the suspect involved is 
encouraged to contact Detective A. Adamson at 954-828-5628.  

 
                                                        (FEMALE SUSPECT) 
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